
 
 
 

 

 

        5th December, 2020 

 

 

The Manager 

Listing Department 

National Stock Exchange of  

India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza,  

Plot No. C-1, G Block 

Bandra-Kurla Complex  

Bandra (East) 

Mumbai 400 051 

The General Manager 

Dept. of Corporate Services 

BSE Ltd. 

P. J. Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai 400 001 

The Secretary 

The Calcutta Stock 

Exchange Ltd. 

7, Lyons Range 

Kolkata 700 001 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

Participation in Investor Conferences 
 

We write to advise, pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, that the Company’s representative(s) will be attending the 

following virtual Investor Conferences:  

 

(a) ‘23rd Nomura Investment Forum 2020 - AEJ Thematic Discovery’ being organised by                  

Nomura Holdings, Inc., Japan on 7th and 11th December, 2020; 
 

(b) ‘Jefferies India ESG Summit’ being organised by Jefferies Financial Group Inc., USA on             

7th December, 2020; and 
 

(c) ‘Citi Global Consumer Conference’ being organised by Citigroup Global Markets Limited, UK 

on 8th, 9th and 10th December, 2020. 

 

  

Yours faithfully, 

ITC Limited 

 

 

 

(N. Bajaj) 

Deputy Company Secretary 

 

 


